

Desiree Hermosillo <desiree.hermosillo@marshallcountyky.gov>

## **EMFD Board Member Appointment**

Kimberley Lightfoot <kimberley.lightfoot@gmail.com>

Sat, Mar 25, 2017 at 4:07 PM

To: Desiree.hermosillo@marshallcountyky.gov

Cc: hjetienne@gmail.com, John Lawton <j.lawton1@yahoo.com>

Dear Mr. Neal:

As you may know, the East Marshall Fire Department Board is losing one of our Appointed Members to relocation. Ed Logue has sold his home in Marshall County and is moving to Florida. He officially resigned from the board Mar 20, 2017 during our monthly board meeting. We have a candidate who has expressed interest in joining the Board as a new member.

We are asking you to please appoint the following candidate to fill out the end of Mr. Logue's term (which expires June 2017.)

Carl Etienne 106 Lynnwood Drive Gilbertsville, KY 42044 940-453-3782 hjetienne@gmail.com

We appreciate your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
East Marshall Fire Department Board
John Lawton - Chairman 270-205-0458
Kimberley Lightfoot - Treasurer 859-221-6362
[Quoted text hidden]